PUBLIC POLICY

Christopher Chapp, Tomson Hall 283B
507-786-3697
chapp@stolaf.edu

Campus contact person: Christopher Chapp, Political Science
Department

Recommended: Courses in political science and economics are most
directly applicable and are strongly recommended. However, a broad
liberal arts education also provides strong preparation. Courses in all
disciplines can offer unique perspectives on public policy issues and
excellent training for a career in public service.

Students with an interest in an international career (such as the
Foreign Service) should, in addition to courses recommended above,
pursue advanced world language studies.
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